
HOPKINTON SCHOOL COMMITTEE  
Joint Meeting with the Board of Selectmen  

Town Hall  
February 5, 2019 7:00 PM 

 
 

The School Committee attended a joint meeting with the Board of Selectmen with the following 
members present:  
 
Nancy Cavanaugh, Chair  
Amanda Fargiano  
Jennifer Devlin  
 
Also present: Dr. Carol Cavanaugh, Superintendent; Ms. Susan Rothermich, Director of 
Finance; Board of Selectmen: Ms. Claire Wright, Chair; Brendan Tedstone, Vice-Chair; Brian 
Herr, John Coutinho, Irfan Nasrullah, Norman Khumalo, Town Manager; Elaine Lazarus, 
Director of Land Use and Town Operations 
 
I. FY 20 Budget Presentation by Dr. Carol Cavanaugh, Superintendent of Schools, Ms. Susan 
Rothermich, Director of Finance and Operations, and Ms. Nancy Cavanaugh, School Committee 
Chair 
 
II. Adjournment  
 
The session was adjourned at 10:15 PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

Nancy Cavanaugh, Chair 
Meena Bharath, Vice Chair  

 

Voted to Release 3/21/2019​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ February 5, 2019 


